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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Oklahoma Turnpike Authority is soliciting Letters of Interest from Consultants interested in providing program 
management services for a long range turnpike improvement and expansion program across the turnpike network. The 
estimated total cost for the multi-year program is anticipated to be around 5 billion dollars.  
 
If you are interested in being considered for a professional services contract to provide these services, please forward your 
Letter of Interest to this office.  Your letter should be no more than two (2) pages in length and should give a brief 
description of your firm and its capabilities.  Prior experience in program management for an extensive turnpike 
improvement and expansion program is required to be considered for these services. 
  
Your Letter of Interest must be returned electronically to this office no later than 9:00 a.m., December 13, 
2021.  Please send a PDF copy of your response to the attention of Mr. Darian L. Butler, P.E., Director of 
Engineering, Oklahoma Turnpike Authority, via email to Yvonne Geist, ygeist@pikepass.com. 
 
Selection of consultants for professional engineering services will be made in accordance with Title 69, Section 
708.2 of the Oklahoma Statutes.  Individual firms will be contacted, as necessary, and a more detailed proposal will 
be requested from the selected firms at that time.   
 
The Oklahoma Turnpike Authority certifies that funds are available for payment of any and all fees related to these 
services. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Darian L. Butler, P.E. 
Director of Engineering 
405-425-7415 
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